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Don’t forget the engineers!  

Calvert Lucy 

National Oceanography Centre, European Way, Southampton, SO14 3ZH, United Kingdom  
E-mail: lucy.calvert@noc.ac.uk  

 
Much of the ocean science undertaken around the world relies of hundreds of hours of work by 
mechanical and software engineers carefully crafting and maintaining scientific equipment. When we 
talk about our scientific advancements and discoveries, do these people and their creations get the 
recognition they deserve? This session will cover how the NOC approaches its promotion of its 
engineering capabilities and advancements, how the audience differs for this information from its 
scientific output stories, and how the communications team is supporting the NOC’s pursuit of income 
from the commercial sector. 
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